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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I am stunned at the actions of Texas
lawmakers to redistrict ahead of the
10 year census just to suppress the
voters who you suspect would not
vote GOP. Gerrymandering is not
legal under the Constitution. Is
holding onto perceived power more
important than allowing the process
to work?
I am highly disappointed that this
is the state of our country. That we
bend to the will of an authoritarian
leader just to keep control. If
there is a true GOP mandate, LET THE
VOTERS DECIDE.
I did not serve our country for 28.5
years in the Air Force to support
and DEFEND our Constitution against
all enemies foreign and domestic
only to realize the real enemy is
domestic at this moment.
I ask that you allow democracy to
decide... not fear.




